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In closed session, the Board heard an appeal of an interdistrict transfer denial, and affirmed the 
Administration's decision to deny the transfer. 
 
The Board recognized the many groups that raise funds on behalf of the District. 
 
Director of Curriculum and Instruction Marie Williams presented on the 2018 Smarter Balanced 
Assessment Consortium (SBAC) testing results. 
 
Board President Paul Black volunteered to draft a candidate board assessment instrument, for the Board 
to use for self-assessment. 
 
The Board discussed plans for elementary student housing, in the event of construction efforts at the 
Ocean View and Marin Elementary sites, and heard from a number of parents, educators and others. 
(The Board has agendized decisions on elementary school student housing for the November 27, 2018 
board meeting.) 
 

 
 
 


